
Dear Travel Partner: 

  

"EL AL change fees waived" 

  

  
  

In order to help your passengers book with confidence under the 

current market conditions EL AL is allowing flexibility from 

USA and Canada to Israel for the following dates. 

  

Effective for new 

bookings made as of 

March 04, 2020 until 

March 31, 2020 

          

Passengers will be entitled to a free change. No change of 

reservation or reissue fee will apply but difference in fare if 

applicable is to be collected.  

  

The postponement or change to these tickets may be up to a year 

from the date of purchase. 

  

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your 

sales representative for assistance. 

  

Michael Rosin 
Northeast District Sales Manager 
MROSIN@ELALUSA.COM EL AL Israel Airlines 
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